
Dear editor and reviewers, 

Thank you for your letter and the comments on our manuscript entitled "The 

Emerging Role of Autophagy in Colorectal Cancer: Progress and Prospects for Clinical 

Intervention" (ID: 84605). The comments are very helpful for revising and improving our 

paper, as well as the important guiding significance to other research. The main 

corrections are in the manuscript and the responds to the reviewers’ comments are as 

follows. 

 

 

Reviewer #1 detailed comments: 

1）The chapter title is not obvious in this review. This may not affect the final 

publication format, but it caused some trouble to my reading.  

2）In Section of Nanoparticles, magnetic nanoparticles are important candidate that 

should be discussed. 

 

Reviewer #2 detailed comments: 

1) The authors nicely summarized multiple types of drug delivery systems of 

Curcumin in this manuscript. However, only the text is not easy to understand for the 

readers. A summary table of different drug delivery systems is helpful to improve this 

review.  

2) Some repeated contents should be simplified, for example, the full name of VEGF 

(vascular endothelial growth factor) appeared twice.  

3) The authors should unify the single and plural of the chapter titles, e.g., Polymer, 

Liposomes, and Microspheres et al. 

 

Response Reviewer 1: 

We sincerely thank the editor for careful reading.  

1) We have re-labeled the chapter title.  

2) We can add more detailed message about the magnetic nanoparticles in the text (about Ref. 29). 



Response Reviewer 2: 

1) We summary the drug delivery systems in Table 1. 

2) We checked the revision again, and deleted excessive words, such as VEGF. 

3) Thanks for the suggestion. We unify the single and plural of the chapter titles. 

  

Sincerely, 

Yang Yang 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


